GWP-T-517-00000 (DU17): Science Alerts – Altavilla

G. Altavilla  collaborated with Monika Sitek  and other polish students (Warsaw Observatory)  to prepare and carry out observations with the 1.5m G.D.Cassini Telescope (Loiano Observatory  - Italy)  on 8-11 June 2015,  within the ''Gaia Science Alerts programme” (GSA) in a Bologna-Warsaw joint proposal.   A similar joint proposal was submitted on Jun 18 for the next semester (proposal accepted, 25 nights awarded).

The first paper of the GSA collaboration has been recently published (Cambell et al. 2015 arXiv:1507.04663).

